
Dear Friends of WALL: 

I hope everyone has had 

an enjoyable summer 

and is looking forward to 

the start of classes.  This 

will be WALL’s eighth 

year of operation and our 

course offerings provide 

something for everyone.  

The courses are listed 

elsewhere, along with the 

classroom locations.    We’re offering twelve 

classes in the fall semester and at least sixteen 

for the spring of 2019.  The curriculum 

committee meets later this month to finalize our 

spring schedule and to begin working on the 

schedule for fall 2019.   

At a meeting this week of the WALL Board of 

Directors, the College Provost, Dr. Melody 

Blake, announced that several new faculty 

members joined the College.  It is our hope that 

by the fall of 2019 these new faculty members 

will have settled in and will offer Wall courses. 

WALL is always looking for volunteers for the 

Curriculum Committee and for instructors.    If 

you have an interest, drop an e-mail to me at 

vince.coughlin0826@gmail.com 

Vince Coughlin 

WALL President 
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Tuesday, Sept. 4, 11, 18 & 25, 11 AM – Noon  

Shakespeare, Taylor Hall Amphitheatre. 

Tuesday, Sept. 4, 11, 18, 25, 3 – 4 PM  

Backpacking the Appalachian Trail, Taylor Hall 

Amphitheatre 

Wednesday, Sept. 5, 12, 19, 26, 2:30 – 3:30 PM 

Paul of Tarsus, The Man and His Times, Taylor 

Amp. 

Wednesday, Sept. 5, 12, 19, 26, 11AM – Noon 

The Enjoyment of Modern Classical Music, The 

Benson Room, Candler Alumnae Building. 

Tuesday, Sept. 11, 18, 25 & Oct. 2  
Contemporary Painting and Studio Ceramics, The 
Museum of Arts and Sciences, 4182 Forsyth 
Road, Macon. 

September Classes: 

Date, Time and Location 
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Wesleyan College offers so much to our WALL members and 

to the community at large. Many events on campus are open 

to the public (most are free of charge). 

Click here or on the Wesleyan logo above for an updated list of the 

Arts and Cultural Events hosted each month by Wesleyan. 

Don’t forget that Wesleyan art galleries are open Monday-Friday 

from 1:30 - 5:00 PM and the Wesleyan Market is every Saturday 

from 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM  

Wall Member gets information on fauna during 

a Tree and Shrubbery class last spring. 

Music can usually be heard during a 

WALL semester. These students learn 

about the Highland Bagpipe in a previous 

course 

Last semester student considers her brushstrokes in 

one of WALL’s Art and Design Classes 

Don’t forget. 

WALL counts 

on volunteers 

and we would 

love to hear 

from you this 

semester.   

 

http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
http://www.wesleyancollege.edu/community/Arts-and-Cultural-Events-Calendar-Home.cfm
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President     Vince Coughlin  

President-Elect                              Sandy Tharpe 

Secretary   Garnett Lindsay  

Curriculum 

Chair                              
Ed Brewton 

Curriculum Chair-

Elect                    
Anita Greenwald  

Public Relations 

Chair                     
Richard Davies  

WALL is a volunteer organization. Getting 

everyone involved will lead to a more 

successful future.  

The time commitment is reasonable and we 

would love to hear from anyone who might be 

interested. 

Just click on the links below to email two 

terrific volunteers and find out more. 

Vince Coughlin  

 

Board Members 

WALL 2018-2019 

Treasurer is the Wesleyan College Comptroller  
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